
Sincerely,  

Ms. Shannon & Ms. Syasia 

Classroom # 4 

 
 

 

Dear Family, 

It’s that time again! We would like to welcome you and your child back 

for a new school year. Our class has moved upstairs to a new classroom that 

is more spacious and has a wide variety of new materials to explore in each 

interest area. The children will be actively involved in exploring their new 

materials and this will help make the transition to the new classroom easier.  

 This is the year for your child to shine brightly in our classroom. It 

will be a year of magical wonder and amazing growth for your little star as 

we work on many different skills in order to prepare them for kindergarten. 

Your child’s time in our classroom will be spent working not only on the basics 

(shapes, colors, letters, and numbers) but also on their social-emotional 

development, personal care routines, and topics of various themes. And of 

course, having TONS of fun!  

We believe that communication is the key to your child’s success and 

to a great parent/teacher relationship. We encourage you to contact us if 

you have any questions or concerns at any time. We look forward to sharing 

this new experience in your child’s life with everyone who is involved. A lot 

goes on in a year of preschool, so be prepared to be amazed as you watch 

your child grow and shine!  

  

Thank you for being a part of Alphabets Preschool Center!!! 

 


